
Chain of Custody of Dive Team Files 

 

On the morning of April 4, 2024, Chairman Orman and myself entered the Dive Team Shed 
and removed files from a locked file cabinet at the direction of the state’s attorney due to 
the start of a forensic audit of the Dive Team.  The treasurer immediately returned to the 
courthouse with those files.  The files never left the treasurer’s office until they were 
handed over to the Shelby County Sheriff on the afternoon of April 12, 2024. 


